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Chief of Police:   
During a 30 period ending on September 15, 2020, the Police Department logged 129 
calls for service.  This is 26 more than were logged in the same period of 2019 and is 
explained by nuisance traffic complaints and mutual aid at Tacoma Police calls.   
  

• There have been 2 overtime emphasis patrols to address loud exhaust 
complaints.  We used the WA Traffic Safety Commission mandate of 3 traffic 
stops per hour, but it appears that the car clubs observed the first few hours of 
police activity and departed to other areas.  

 
• Metro Parks Tacoma recently hired security guards and are attempting to install 

gates for the boat launch and Anthony’s parking lots to reduce the problems they 
are experiencing.  We assist Tacoma Police officers whenever they are called to 
stop large gatherings after Park hours.  
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